
  
 

  

 

The CoC, after receiving new evidences, has reviewed Notification No. 1 concluded that car No. 81 
was not registered in the Shakedown. 
 
In view of the above, CoC Notification No. 1 is cancelled. 
 
Competitors are reminded of their right to protest.  
 

 

 

 

 

Jordi Barrabés  

Clerk of the Course 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
This notification was notified to the Competitor’s officially nominated representative as below: 

 

Name (in block letters): Enekoitz GORRIA Date: 05.04.2025 

Position within the team: TEAM REPRESENTATIVE Time: 16:00 

 
Published on the Organiser’s Digital Notice Board on 04.04.2025 at 16:50 hrs. 

 

Date: 5th April 2025 Time: 15:55 

Subject: CoC Notification No. 7 Document No.: 3.23 

From: The Clerk of the Course 

To: The Competitor CSM AUTOMOCIÓ of Car No. 81 

Crew: Iker ETXEBERRIA / Olatz SAN MIGUEL  


